
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 1 November 2016 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Sir Bernard Hogan-Howe QPM – Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Sir Richard Henriques Review 
 
1.1 The Commissioner briefed the Mayor further on Sir Richard Henriques’s report – 

including when he expects to receive the final report. 
 
 

2 Lord Toby Harris Review 
 

2.1 The Mayor and the Commissioner discussed Lord Toby Harris’s review into London’s 
preparedness to respond to a major terrorist incident and the recommendations it 
contains for the MPS. 

 
 
3 Operational Update 
 
3.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on operational issues. 
 


